
 
Welcome to Meadowfields Monthly Newsletter 

 

nother exciting month here at 

Meadowfields for our activity 

programme. We will start the month off with 

some Royal Celebrations. We will have the 

trooping of the colors and our very own 

street party to celebrate the Queens 90
th
 

Birthday. Please see our activity schedule 

for more details. 

We are also keeping our fingers crossed for 

some warm sunny days to enable us to get 

our residents out into the garden for some 

fresh air and to start our outdoor activities. 

As in our previous newsletter we confirmed 

that the date for our Summer Fete will be 

Saturday 30
th

 July. For this we continue to 

ask for any donations of unwanted gifts for 

our tombola, new and old items suitable for 

Bric a Brac and book stall.  

Any vouchers or items suitable for a 

raffle and cakes and baked items for 

our cake stall. All items will be 

gratefully received. 

We are also looking for anyone who 

would like to volunteer a couple of 

hours out of their day to come along 

and help. If you would be able to help 

please see Pauline or Carinna. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Children Visit (TBC) 

Wednesday 8
th
 June 

Trooping of the Colors 

Saturday 11
th
 June 

Street Party & Singer Tony Wall 

Monday 13
th
 June 

Vicar Viv Starkey 

Wednesday 15
th
 June 

Father’s Day Celebrations 

Sunday 19
th
 June 

Pet Therapy Visit 

Saturday 25
th
 June 

A 

 

June Events …  



 

 

 

 

Wimbledon Tennis begins on Monday 27
th
 

June!! 

 

Can we also give you a polite reminder that 

the activities are put on for our residents. If 

you, a friend or a relative would like to join 

in you are more than welcome but please 

book in advance as a small charge may 

apply for food etc. Thank you for 

understanding 

 

 

 
Please join me in wishing our lovely 

residents a very happy birthday this month: 
 
Ruth A – 10th June 
Jean W – 16th June 
Ann B – 19th June 
Joan C – 24th June 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 

New Staff… 
 

As we continue to grow and welcome new 

residents Meadowfields are always looking 

for highly skilled and professional staff and 

we are always delighted to welcome new 

team members. This month we welcome 

 

Megan  – Care Assistant 

Charlotte  – Care Assistant 

 

 

We wish them all the best in their new roles. 

If you see them around please feel free to 

say hello. 

 

As our renovation of the home continues we 

would like to offer our apologies for any 

inconvenience this may cause, we have now 

got our state of the art laundry up and 

running and we sincerely apologise for any 

problems this has caused.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on Saturday 

30
th

 June, 2pm onwards for our summer 

fete if we do not see you before.  

 

If you have any ideas you would like to 

share, please feel free to speak to Carinna, 

Cath or Pauline or you can contact us on 

01889 270565 or email us FAO Activities 

on admin@meadowfieldscarehome.co.uk. 

Coming Up …. 

June’s Birthday’s … 

Before we go… 

mailto:admin@meadowfieldscarehome.co.uk

